
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you have all enjoyed the rest and 

the children are ready for another fantastic term of 

learning. 

Our topics for this term are: Geography –We are looking 

at the Water cycle and the effects water has on our planet. 

Science – We are looking at Light and Dark. Art – We are 

looking at Mosaics and their designs. MFL – We are 

looking at French transport. Our PE days are on 

Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure your child has full 

PE kit for those days and all jewelry is removed. Please 

don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you have any 

queries. Children are to come to school in their winter PE 

kits on these days. Weather permitting some activities 

may take place outside so please ensure that your child 

has their full PE kit including a sweatshirt/jumper etc. 

Tracksuit bottoms, shorts, trainers all labelled. Many 

thanks. 

RE – Our Topic for this term is “To the ends of the Earth”.  

 

I am sure that you will agree this is another exciting term. 

“Children are more than we think they are; they can do more 

than we think they can do. All they need is a vote of confidence 

from grownups, whom they will ultimately replace anyway. 

Their dream today will become the realities of tomorrow.” ― 

Wess Stafford 

Home Learning  

Weekly spellings and 

homework will be printed and 

handed out to children every 

Friday. Please encourage 

your child do undertake 10 

minutes per evening as to 

complete by the following 

Wednesday. Homework is 

related to work being 

undertaken in the classroom. 

Children are encouraged to 

complete their homework and 

return it to the school the 

following Wednesday. If you 

have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to chat with me. 

The children are encouraged 

to read a little each evening to 

an adult or sibling to support 

their development and skills. 

Article 31: You have 

the right to play and 

rest. 
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